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  Hi, my name is Sheryl Miller and I am the Client Service Leader with 
Bellwood Industrial Plating. I’d like to take a moment to familiarize you with 
our business or, if you’ve previously been a client, to reacquaint you with our 
company. 
 Bellwood Industrial Plating has been in the Electroplating business for nearly 
half a century and since October 2015 has partnered with Ray Duke (CEO). Ray is 
working diligently to revitalize the company with an eye towards continuing its 
expansion for the next half a century and beyond, all while becoming the new 
owner. For the past two years BIP has brought back much needed business and 
continues to push forward. BIP is working around the clock to raise the bar, and 
serve our clients with the utmost respect and dedication they deserve. We are 
standardizing our work to promote better client relationships.  
We aim to consistently exceed client’s needs with:  

 Express Plating  Rack and Barrel 

 Rack Plate items as large as 15”W x 38”H x 144”L  

 Capabilities to Rack plate thousands of parts daily 

 Quote turnaround times in 12hrs or less 
 Client feedback on pricing 
 Quality RoHS compliant products/parts 
 Consistent delivery commitments.  
 Stainless Steel cleaning 
 Pickling 
 Specification work 
 Certification Available Upon Request 

We are all extremely excited about this new business venture, and look forward 
to building a relationship that will help both of our businesses grow into the 
future.  
Should you have a request for a quote please email rfq@bellwoodplating.com  
 
 Thank you for your time,  
  I look forward to hearing from you, remember   
 “THINK ZINK”  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sheryl Miller 
Bellwood Industrial Plating Inc. 
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